WE ARE

UNLEASHING AMBITION

BUSINESS





The Dean's Message

Summer has arrived! June was a month to look back at the school year and celebrate the successes of our students, faculty and staff. This summer The Business School looks forward to hosting international visitors and creating partnerships that benefit our students, staff and community.

For submissions, visit business.humber.ca/content-submission and choose "The Dean's Newsletter".

*This is an interactive pdf



Leadership Beyond Boundaries Summer Program

The Business School is pleased to announce that students from our partnership school in India, Parul University have arrived. The students will learn how to communicate in a multicultural environment, and discover all that Toronto has to offer during their stay.

Learn more about the Leadership Beyond Boundaries program >

Paralegal Education Students Come Together for "Celebrating Your Success"

On Thursday, June 2, 2016, soon to be graduates and alumni of the Paralegal Education Diploma program came together in the Seventh Semester Room for "Celebrating Your Success."

Discover more about this annual event >



Humber Honours Exemplary Business School Students

Humber recently honoured two exemplary graduates with the President's Medal. The two graduates received the honour for their hard work, dedication, professionalism and forward-thinking. Congratulations to Julia Chan and Kirsten Engineer.

Read Julia and Kirsten's story >

Professional Development Day 2016

The annual Business School Professional Development Day was held on June 20, 2016 at the Lakeshore Campus and it was a great success.

See the full day agenda >